
From: Don Kraher
To: Jewel Cannada-Wynn; Jared Moore; P.C. Wu; Sherri Myers; Andy Terhaar; Ann Hill; John Jerralds
Cc: Elaine Mager; Sonja Gaines; Ericka Burnett; Robyn Tice
Subject: FW: Stormwater Assessment Objections
Date: Thursday, August 13, 2020 1:22:49 PM
Attachments: 219 East Garden St. Objection.pdf

Roberts Cemetary.pdf
image002.png
image001.png

Council President and Members of City Council
 
Please see attached and below for your information.
 
Hard copies will be available for those in personal attendance this evening.
 
Respectfully,
 
Don Kraher
Council Executive
Office of the City Council
222 W. Main Street
Pensacola, FL 32502
(850) 435-1686 – Office
(850) 384-6363 – Cell

City of Pensacola
 
From: George Maiberger <GMaiberger@cityofpensacola.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2020 12:39 PM
To: Don Kraher <DKraher@cityofpensacola.com>
Cc: Keith Wilkins <KWilkins@cityofpensacola.com>; Amy Lovoy <alovoy@cityofpensacola.com>;
Derrik Owens <DOwens@cityofpensacola.com>
Subject: Stormwater Assessment Objections
 
Don, the City received two letters of objection for the 2020 stormwater assessments. 
These are to be provided to City Council for their information for the public hearing
tonight.   City staff has already made contact with property owners to address their
concerns.
 
George
 
George J. Maiberger
Purchasing Manager
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Visit us at http://cityofpensacola.com
222 W. Main St.
Pensacola, FL 32502
Office: 850.435.1835
Fax: 850.435.1700
gmaiberger@cityofpensacola.com

 
 
Florida has a very broad public records law. As a result, any written communication created or received by City of
Pensacola officials and employees will be made available to the public and media, upon request, unless otherwise
exempt. Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in
response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this office. Instead, contact our office by phone
or in writing.
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